
Public Review and Comment Period 
 
The Town of Medway’s Aggregation Plan is available for public review and comment from Tuesday, July 11, 2023, at 3 p.m. 
through Friday, August 11, 2023, at 5:00 p.m. 
 
Any person who desires to comment may do so in person at the Town Clerk’s office or submit written comments using one of 
the following methods: (1) by e-mail to scarlisle@townofmedway.org; or (2) by postal mail to the address below.  
 
Comments must be clearly marked Town of Medway’s Aggregation Plan and must be received (not postmarked) by the end of 
the comment period in order to be addressed. 
 
Stephanie Carlisle 
Sustainability Coordinator 
Town of Medway 
155 Village Street 
Medway, MA 02053 
 
Any questions pertaining to this should be directed to Stephanie Carlisle, Sustainability Coordinator at (508) 533-3275.  
 
Click here to read the Town of Medway’s Aggregation Plan. An original hardcopy of the Plan is also available at the Town Clerk’s 
office. https://www.townofmedway.org/energy-and-sustainability-committee/pages/community-choice-aggregation-program  
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